
                                Westwood Elementary School  

 

A Title I School-wide Program 

Westwood Elementary School believes every child should have the 

opportunity to attain his/her full potential. We are committed to providing a 

quality educational program for all children. We believe that teamwork and 

collaboration between school and parents increases the quality and 

effectiveness of educating every child. We value our parents' input and 

believe that a partnership between school and home is critical to provide the 

support children need to be successful.  

What is Title 1?                    

Title I is a national reading program funded through the federal government. 

Westwood Elementary School is a School-wide Title I school.  As a School-

wide Title I School, we are able to receive federal funding that helps us meet 

the academic needs of our students.  


